Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CAGAYAN 2"° DISTRICT ENGINEERING
Abulug, Cagayan, Region II
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bject: Notice to the P ective Bidders for the P nement of the
ening of Bids scheduled od Auqust 4, 2025

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
July 31, 2025

This is to inform the Prospective Bidders for the postponement of the Opening of Bids
scheduled on August 4, 2025 for the Contract ID No. 25BC0068 to accommodate the issuance
of Supplemental Bulletin. The Opening of Bids is rescheduled on, Thursday, August 7, 2025
at 10:00 AM.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

JULIAN O.iCASTRO, JR., MPA

Engineer II

BAC — Chairperson
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